
Letter:  Bread  &  Broth
thankful for Kirkwood
To the community,

Members of Kirkwood Mountain Resort’s human resources team
were on hand to help the Bread & Broth volunteers serve the
guests at Kirkwood’s sponsorship dinner May 4 at St. Theresa
Grace Hall.

Representing their fellow HR team members were Becca Hamm,
supervisor;  Christine  Avenett,  assistant;  Angela  Eckhardt,
talent  acquisitions  manager;  Eric  Davidson,  director;  and
Chris Crushkowsky, manager.

“We  had  a  fantastic  time  volunteering,”  commented
Crushkowsky.  “You B&B volunteers are wonderful, courteous,
happy and selfless. Thank you for serving others.”

B&B would also like to extend thanks to the Kirkwood team for
their  help  and  spirit  of  service  they  displayed  at  their
sponsorship dinner. B&B would also like to give a special
thanks  to  Vail  Resorts  and  their  Vail  EpicPromise  Grant
program for the funding provided to sponsor the 12 Adopt A Day
of  Nourishment  hosted  by  Kirkwood  and  Heavenly  mountain
resorts annually.

B&B truly appreciates our partnership with the local Vail
Resorts and the truly great team members that volunteer at
each of their sponsorship dinners. Serving our Monday night
dinners  would  not  be  possible  without  the  support  of  our
incredible sponsors.

Carol Gerard, Bread & Broth
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